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Chair & Committee Members, 

 

I OPPOSE this bill.  

 

I find it incredible that Oregon legislators want to continue to place race above merit, 

by continuing to create this type of very racist legislation.  I think the people of 

Oregon deserve better than this type of legislation that directly goes against and is in 

violation of the Supreme Court's Chevron decision. 

 

Please SAY NO to this bill. 


